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UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

November 14        December 12

All regular board meetings are held at 4 PM at HOA Office 5980 SE Jerry Drive
Board Meeting Summary  

By the Community, for the Community
ith your bill this month we are including a survey that we really need 
you to read, fill out, and return to us with your water bill payment. As we 
have set up a notification committee to let everyone know when there is 
a temporary water problem, or some other issue that affects anyone or 

everyone of our homeowners, we are wanting to update our records. We are really 
needing correct phone numbers for every home, and if you have email, it would be 
great to have those all updated as well. This bill is also the new one reflecting the 
increase from $50.00 to $55.00, so be sure to notify your bank of the change if 
you have a check sent to us automatically from them so you can change the amount.

HIGH DESERT ESTATES

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2024

• Diane and Allen Dendy have been meter readers on the first day of the month 
for many years, along with the many other “jobs” they have had around our 
HOA, and we thank them for all those years of devotion braving the weather 
and all the walking! They are stepping down now and a new couple have 
volunteered to take their place, and began training on November 1st. Their 
names are Steve and Joray and live on David Way. 

• The date has been selected for the second annual Christmas Parade for our 
HOA, and it is Saturday, December 21st. We hope the weather cooperates 
and people decorate their trucks or 4x4’s and join in the fun, or just walk the 
route, which will be announced in the December Newsletter.  

• Now that it is approaching winter snow time, 
Allen Dendy has our Dodge service truck 
ready to serve with its beautiful snow 
plow, and the new green garage to store it in 
up behind the office on Jerry Drive. We have 
three designated drivers for the Dodge to 
blade and plow, and one homeowner who will 
blade SE Davis Loop with his own John Deere 
tractor and blade.  

• With winter approaching, this is just a reminder to check on your neighbors 
to see if they need help with any snow shoveling or to pick up something in town 
for them if they don’t like driving in the snow.  

• The annual backflow device project in October has been completed and 
we are very happy to report there were only five backflows out of the 138 tested by 
Burris Plumbing that were not operating correctly and the homeowners for those 
lots have been contacted and have arranged repair and retesting Thank you! 

We have four drop off sites here in our HOA for your water bill payments or any correspondence, and they are as follows: 
The office at 5980 SE Jerry Drive, black postal box on the home at 4830 SE Jerry Drive, the cistern at the top of the hill 

on McKenzie Place off of David Way, and at the black postal box on the home at 5060 SE Davis Loop. 

 
Join Our Facebook Group
Our PRIVATE 
Facebook 
group 
is growing! 
Limited to 
homeowners 
in High Desert 
Estates, with 
the purpose 
of better
communication 
between neighbors. JOIN US!

Coming Event

Neighborhood 
Lighted 
Holiday 
Parade 
Saturday
December 21st


